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Retailer Newsletter

April 15, 2020
Tom’s Business “TIPS”

“To Improve Profits”

RE: A Few Suggestions Dealing with COVID-19
Hi,
I hope you don’t think I’m overreaching with Tom’s Tips, but after my newsletter last month, I heard from many of you. I’ve heard several topics that retailers would like to hear more about dealing with the current COVID-19 heath situation.

For your information and use on our web site we have posted Health Department guidelines for: ‘Cleaning & Sanitizing for Restaurants and Food Service’. We recommend posting this 2-page document in your store, in several locations.

Attached to this edition of Tom’s Tips, I have included some bullet point tips we recommend also posting. You may also consider laminating some sheets for permanent display.

Here are a few other suggestions you should consider implementing:

· Post a sign on your store entrance & at your pay point - Please Maintain Social Distance. There is a sample sign, in the attachment, you can print. 
· Use 1” blue painter’s masking tape to X the floor to remind customers where to stand. Mark the floor (6’ apart) between the front entrance and front counter, areas around the coffee, fountain, and coolers. Replace the tape as needed. The painter’s tape can be removed without leaving any residue.
· If you have BR (bullet resistant) glass installed and you are not using it, consider using it now 24/7! If not, you may want to consider installing Acrylic Plastic Sheets as sneeze protection for your CSR’s. I’ve seen these installed at many grocery stores. This can be purchased at Lowes, Home Depot, or Menards. 
· You should insist, not simply suggest your staff wears plastic gloves and facial masks. Be sure you have enough gloves on hand for your staff in a variety of sizes.
· Provide oversized plastic gloves customers could slip on and keep their hands clean while they pump fuel. Here’s a link:


https://www.cstore1.com/gas-mitt-intro-kit/14-0120/to
You might consider having ALL EMPLOYEES sign the documents you post in your store(s). File these signed docs in your employee files. This is YOUR documentation YOU have instructed your staff how to protect themselves and your customers.

When this event passes, I firmly believe your customers and staff will remember how you treated them during these trying times. Please do your best to ensure the safety and wellbeing of your CSR’s and customers.

Due to the huge response from retailers after my Tips last month, we now provide forms on our website in PDF: Forms & Reports for Your Business in PDF. Apparently, some people were having difficulty opening documents in Word, Excel, or Publisher. I hope this will allow everyone to locate and download the necessary forms they need. Please let me know if this works for you.

I wish you all the best of luck in these trying times, stay well!!
Don't be a victim of the 5 Dangerous Words –

‘Maybe I’ll Do It Tomorrow’

Do it today, because tomorrow (could be) will be too late!
If you have a question regarding this email or any another topic in our business, drop me an email or call. We are all in this together.

Tom                                                                     
Thomas W. Terrono
T&S Management Services, LLC
Instructor / Consultant for the Convenience Store Industry
Lee's Summit MO 64082-4864    
816.550.8048
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www.tsmanagementservices.com
“Our business is making your business better!”
[image: image1.png]\\\\W u«;,,

SN ‘



